
Date – 7th December, 22  

A brief report from Darjeeling Animal Shelter (DAS) 

The dogs of Darjeeling have enjoyed the snow again. Yes, Darjeeling experienced heavy rainfall and 

snowfall on 5th January, 2022. This is the second time this year, snow has taken over the place and both 

humans and animals have enjoyed it, as many locals could observe.  

 

 

 Dogs at Ghoom enjoying snow 

Pic courtesy – Ms. Lucky Tamang 



 

 

Because of snow, the Darjeeling team had to suspend their Animal Birth Control Programme. But the 

clinical work did not stop.  There were animal patients coming for checkups and treatment.  

 

 

Clinic Area 

 

A young puppy has been surrendered to the Shelter last week because of rickets - a disease caused by 

Vitamin D deficiency.  The puppy is well-taken care of and is living happily at Darjeeling Animal Shelter 

(DAS) now. She is kept on good diet and supplements for her recovery at the Shelter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Even in the midst of snow, a fewer rescue operations were carried out. Now that Darjeeling is clear of 

snow again, the Animal Birth Control Prg. will resume.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another young puppy with a fracture was rescued by the team. Vet, Dr. Mihir checked upon him and 

suggested of POP. The puppy is in safe hands and looked after properly by the DAS team as always.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kangaroo, a sheltered special cat in loving hands of caretaker, Mr. Raju. On the other hand, newly 

surrendered cats are enjoying their stay at the Shelter, but they are so much in need of a loving home. 

Hope they will find a home, if not they will be living in the Shelter as a family.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thanks to One Voice for supporting DAS, APN, Sweden and DTW for the ABC Prg. 


